
 

To: MURSD Parents/Guardians – Public Welcome 
Date: December 4, 2018 
Time: 6:30 pm (presentation is approx. 30 minutes) 
Location: Nipmuc High School PDC (3rd floor) 
 
Vape pens and e-cigarettes are not harmless, yet 20% of high 
school students report currently using them, and 40% have tried 
them at least once.  
 

Learn more about what these products are, why they are harmful, 
and how to protect our kids from this latest trend. 
 
 

Contact 
 
 
For or questions about the presentation, 
please contact Leslie McInnis, RN at  
508-529-2143 or lmcinnis@mursd.org 
 


